
Sacrament of  
Reconciliation 

Saturday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. 
3:30-4:30 p.m. 

Next Meeting       

Sunday, November 10th 
6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 

Tangerine Bowl 
 

All 7th, 8th, & 9th graders & their friends welcome! 

F 

U 
N 
D 

 

Saints Alive!   
November 8th 
3:00-4:30 p.m. 

 
 

A youth group for 4th, 5th, & 6th grade Parishioners and guests! 
Have fun with your friends while you learn more about the 
Saints and your Catholic Faith. Come enjoy the fun! Please 
check Facebook for updates.   

 

~Mass Intentions~ 
 

November 4-10, 2024 
 

4. Monday 8:00 a.m. 
   Daniella Kendrick 
5. Tuesday 8:00 a.m. 
   Ted Kemner 
6. Wednesday 8:30 a.m. 
   Marty Peters 
7. Thursday  8:00 a.m. 
   Robert Deters 
8. Friday 8:00 a.m. 
   D.J. Venvertloh 
9. Saturday 8:00 a.m.      
   Joan Russell & David 
 Russell 
9. Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
   Bob & Eileene Anderson 
10. Sunday 8:00 a.m. 
   Jack Terford 
10. Sunday 9:30 a.m. 
   Our Parish Family 
10. Sunday 11:00 a.m. 
   Zakery Haubrich 

— Mass Schedule — 
 

Monday-Saturday 
 8:00 a.m. 

Wednesday 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday 8:00 a.m.,  

9:30 a.m., & 11:00 a.m. 

 

The Parish of  St. Peter 
Quincy, IL  

Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 3, 2024 
Dear Parishioners, 
 Well the month of October has come and gone and now we begin the new 
month of November.  This weekend then we celebrate the 31st Sunday in our   
Ordinary time.  This weekend is also the weekend that we turn our clocks back, 
and I hope that all of us do this semi-annual chore or we might find ourselves an 
hour early for our activities for the day.  As we celebrate this month of November, 
the Church invites us to recall that tradition of our faith called the Communion of 
Saints.  In that tradition we remember that we are called by God to live as His 
saints, with the hope that someday that sainthood will be fulfilled with life with 
our God forever in heaven.  In that tradition of the “Communion of Saints,” we 
remember all those who have gone before us and are called the Church trium-
phant, those people who have died and have been canonized (recognized) or not 
but living with God forever in heaven.  We celebrate the Church triumphant on 
November 1st, the Solemnity of All Saints.  In 2000 I had the privilege of shaking 
the hand of one of them, namely Pope John Paul II.  But through the years of my 
life, I am confident that I have known many of these non-canonized people who 
are with God in heaven.  Some day we hope and pray that Fr. Augustine Tolton  
will join this recognized group.  Besides the Church triumphant, this month also 
challenges us to be the Church militant, those still struggling in life to live close to 
our Lord.  It’s amazing how God’s grace changes us from sinners to saints but of-
ten through a life long struggle.  But the Church militant gives all of us a sense of 
hope that we have time to struggle with the temptations of life to draw closer to 
our Lord in and through His Word and Sacraments.  Our category of Church mili-
tant began at our baptisms.  Finally, the last of the Communion of Saints is the 
Church suffering, those who have completed their lives here on earth and are    
being made ready for the ultimate happiness of heaven.  We celebrate the Church 
militant on November 2nd, the Feast of All Souls.  During the month of Novem-
ber the Church encourages us to pray for the dead.  May their souls and the souls 
of all the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen.   
 During the month of November the Church challenges us to remember that 
death is a part of life.  It’s part of the reality of life and each of us has experienced 
it in so many differing ways.  The uncertainty of this reality often causes an      
uneasiness in our lives as we often fear the unknown.  But the Church always   
reminds us that one of the cardinal virtues of life is the virtue of hope.  And that 
hope is a reality for which we long and live, namely, life forever with our God.  
Let each of us be filled with that grace of hope. 
 It is also during the month of November as we remember those who have 
died, that we are also encouraged to contribute to the places of the dead, namely 
our Catholic cemeteries here in Quincy.  We are fortunate to have three beautiful 
resting places for our deceased, Calvary, St. Boniface, and St. Peter Cemeteries.  
As a member of the Board of these cemeteries, we are always challenged to make 
our cemeteries places of beauty and attractiveness.  Often times the money for 
long term care doesn't cover additional costs like driveways, tree replacements, 
and new additions to the cemetery itself.  So I ask you to use your special ceme-
tery envelopes to help us improve and advance our cemeteries.  Thank you! 
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Coffee & Donuts and Blood Pressures Next Sunday 
   Please join us this Sunday, 11/3, after all Masses in the 
cafeteria for Coffee & Donuts and blood pressure screen-
ings.  

 

Job Openings at St. Peter Church & School 
Full-time Director of Liturgy and Music 
   The Director of Liturgy and Music is responsible for over-
seeing all aspects of the parish’s liturgical life. This person, 
a professional who holds specialized credentials in music 
and has a thorough understanding of Roman Catholic litur-
gy, serves the parish as principal musician, organist/pianist, 
and choir director. This person of faith is responsible for the 
technology in the church and effective planning, coordina-
tion, and execution of both the rituals and music for the 
parish liturgies.  
Part-time Cafeteria Manager 
   The Cafeteria Manager will be responsible for reporting 
and providing State approved meals for the school lunch 
program. Other duties included but are not limited to cook-
ing, managing employee schedules, and maintaining a 
clean, safe, and welcoming environment for staff and stu-
dents. 
Part-time Parish Nurse 
   A Parish Nurse will work as a liaison for St. Peter parish-
ioners who are home bound, nursing home residents, or 
hospital patients. Offering physical, emotional, and spiritual 
support to individuals and families. 
   For more information contact St Peter Parish office, 217-
222-3155 or email k.smith@cospq.org. 

 

St. Peter Troop 5 Boy Scouts Flag Retirement 
   The St. Peter Troop 5 Boy Scouts will be holding a flag 
retirement ceremony at their next campout on November 
8th-10th.   A flag retirement ceremony is a dignified way to 
dispose of a worn-out or damaged American flag.  If you 
have any flags that are no longer serviceable, please con-
tact us at troop5stpeters@gmail.com.  We will make ar-
rangements to obtain your flag so that it can be retired with 
the dignity and respect befitting our nation’s flag. 
 

Vocation Ministry Eucharistic Adoration 
   St. Peter Vocation Ministry would like to invite you to Eu-
charistic Adoration on Sunday, November 10th in the 
church. We will begin at 5:45pm with a brief witness talk on 
the sacrament of Reconciliation. Adoration will begin at 
6:00pm and end at 7:00pm. Confessions will be available 
during adoration. 
 

St. Joseph Annual Holy Name Trap Shoot  
   Two traps. Sunday, November 3, 2024. Trap shooting and 
card playing, prizes, bacon, starting at noon. 1435 E. 
1500th St., Quincy, IL, 217-434-8442. Soup, sandwiches, 
drinks. All are welcome! Trapshooting has been a sport 
since the late 18th century! 
 

Quincy Deanery Council of Catholic Women’s Fall Gathering 
   Quincy Deanery Council of Catholic Women’s Fall Gather-
ing will be held Wed. Nov. 13 at St. Thomas Church, Camp 
Point. Theme: Prayer in the Catholic Tradition. Featured 
speaker: Fr. Mark Schulte, Pastor St. Mary’s Church Pitts-
field. Registration 7:45-8:30; cost $10 for breakfast and 
lunch; 8:30 Rosary and Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment with Mass to follow; 10:00am Breakfast, meeting and 
Lunch; ends approximately 2:00pm. Contact Claudia 
Coggeshall QDCCW President 217-653-6716 for questions. 
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Social Concerns Collection 
   Social Concerns is collecting soup, soup with meat, chili, 
crackers, corn, green beans, winter gloves & hats this weekend, 
Nov. 2-3 for the 1st Sunday collection for the Ladies of Charity. 
Containers will be located in the Narthex. Thank you!  
 

Next Sunday is Commitment Sunday 
   Get ready to be inspired! Today we will hear the true story of a 
fellow parishioner who has embraced stewardship as a way of 
life and the difference it has made for them. Is something hold-
ing you back from embracing this incredible way of life? Pray 
about it this week. Review the stewardship materials you re-
ceived in the mail and take a step forward in faith. Remember 
to bring your Commitment Card to Mass next week or fill one 
out online at the parish website, www.cospq.org! 
 

Women’s Advent by Candlelight - Save the Date 
   All are invited to share in an evening of reflection, music, 
prayer and fellowship as we prepare our hearts for Advent. It 
will be held December 1 at 7:00pm.  We will be joined by 
speaker Kristina Radley from Wentzville. She is a wife and mom 
with a passion for Jesus that she shares dynamically.  
 

St. Joseph Annual Holy Name Trap Shoot  
   Two traps. Sunday, November 3, 2024. Trap shooting and 
card playing, prizes, bacon, starting at noon. 1435 E. 1500th 
St., Quincy, IL, 217-434-8442. Soup, sandwiches, drinks. All 
are welcome! Trapshooting has been a sport since the late 
18th century! 

 

Support Faithful Futures 
   The QCES Foundation’s Faith in Our Future Annual Campaign 
supports our efforts to ensure Catholic education is within 
reach for many families. This year, more than 100 students 
received $130,000 in tuition assistance. Many families rely on 
this support, and the need continues to 
grow. Your generosity keeps students in 
the classroom, maintains strong enroll-
ment, and helps to ensure Catholic educa-
tion continues to thrive in our community. 
To learn more, call (217) 779-3157 or 
visit quincycatholicschools.org. Donations 
may be made online through the QR code. 
 
Please keep the following in your prayers: 
~Kristopher Schreacke    ~Elias Erd  
~Mario Camacho     ~Amy Seibert  
~Hunter Hildebrand ~Isabella Benner ~Jo Buckley 
~Kathy Schuckman    ~Mary Lavery ~Nancy Bohan 
~Alden & Joyce Shipp ~Ken Althoff ~Julie Eftink        
~Donna Schutte ~John & Barb Meyer  ~Bill Morrison        
~Maria (Eberhardt) Sparrow  ~Terri May ~Butch Ditto 
~Sarah Sturhahn Stegeman ~Bonnie Haubrich  ~Anonymous 
~Valerie Fox Ortbal ~Ian Mehaffy  ~Anonymous  
~Charlotte Siebers    ~Drake Willing ~Dave Shank 
~Emmett Hertle ~Liem Thanh Mai 
To have a name added to this list, please call the Parish Office  
at 222-3155 or email church@cospq.org.  

 
 

                                            . 
 

Week of November 3, 2024 

A Message from Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh  

 

The School of  
St. Peter 

 

School of St. Peter 
2500 Maine Street 

Quincy, IL 62301 

Phone: 217-223-1120 

Website: www.stpeterschool.com 

Email: c.venvertloh@cospq.org 

“St. Peter School provides a quality education built on Catholic values and teachings.” 

SCHOOL MENU 
Monday: Chicken fries, chips, 
baked beans, fruit. 
Tuesday: BBQ rib on bun, emoji 
fries, corn, fruit. 
Wednesday: Chicken chunks, 
mashed potatoes, mixed vegeta-
bles, fruit. 
Thursday: Dorito walking taco, 
lettuce, tomato, refried beans, 
fruit. 
Friday: Sausage pizza, pudding, 
carrots, fruit. 

 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK 
 

 
Monday, Nov. 4: NO BUS SER-
VICE. 
Tuesday, Nov. 5:  NO BUS SER-
VICE.  
 

Wednesday, Nov. 6:  8:30 Chil-
dren’s Mass  -  3rd  grade in 
charge of planning. 
  
Thursday, Nov. 7:  Adoration; PTA 
meeting at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Friday, Nov. 8:  St. Leo the Great 
House Day—students in this 
house wear house shirts with 
dress code bottoms. 
 
 

Mark your Calendars: 
 
Dec. 20: Grandparent’s Day 
 

  
SCREEN SANITY PARENT NIGHT 

Nov. 12, 2024 
 

 St. Peter School is excited to bring you SCREEN SANITY, a highly acclaimed program  
designed to help parents unpack today's hottest screen time topics and get you the tips and 
tricks you need to raise happy, healthy kids in an increasingly digital world.  
 This workshop features expert-guided content, including a roadmap for introducing 
your kids to smartphones and social media. This content is designed for ADULTS    
ONLY, but will give you practical ways to talk to your kids about screen use. 
This will be held on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 from 6:00pm - 8:30pm in 
St. Peter's School Gym. 
 To RSVP please click on the QR code.  We look forward to your join-
ing us for this helpful opportunity to learn more about how to address the 
use of screen time with your children. 

 
 

 
ST. PETER HOUSE UPDATE 

We are happy to introduce our House Key-
holders for the 2024-2025 School Year:  
Ian B., Anistyn  W., Anna K., Aubrielle B., 
Georgia W. and Maya D.  The official wel-
come of Kindergarten and new students 
into their Houses will be November 12th.   

We look forward to experiencing new activi-
ties within our house system this year with 

the help of our new keyholders.  
 
 

 
KINDERGARTENERS CELEBRATE THE 50th DAY OF SCHOOL 

Rest in Peace 
 

May the soul of  
 

Alden Shipp 
  sing praises with the Angels in Heaven forever. 

mailto:k.smith@cospq.org
mailto:troop5stpeters@gmail.com
http://quincycatholicschools.org
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Mark Your Calendar 
 

Mon. Nov. 4:   
 

Tues. Nov. 5:  Ladies Bible Study 8:30 a.m., Martha Jane 

                Room 

  OCIA 7:00 p.m., Martha Jane Room 
 

Wed. Nov. 6:  Ladies Cursillo 1:30 p.m., Fr. Bauer Prayer 
               Room 
  PSR 6:30 p.m., School  
   

Thurs. Nov. 7:   
 

Fri. Nov. 8:   
 

Sat. Nov. 9:   
 

Sun. Nov. 10:  Eucharistic Adoration &  Confessions  

     5:45 p.m., Church 
 

   
 

Fr. Leo’s column continued.. 

 

 This weekend we continue our annual Steward-
ship Renewal.  Each year you are asked to reflect on 
God’s blessings in your life and how you respond to 
them in your generosity of time, talents, and treasures.  
And each year these blessings are not stagnant but con-
tinue to be present and so we need to reflect our re-
sponse in the same way by renewing our generosity.  
This week we will have Jason and Amanda Darnell 
share with us their story of stewardship.  I ask that you 
take to heart their story and find God’s gifts given to 
each of you in differing and special ways.  Then I ask 
that you carefully fill out the renewal forms and in the 
context of prayer respond with your personal renewal.  

   

 ON THE LIGHTER SIDE:  When I was 
younger, I hated going to weddings.  After the wedding 
and during the reception, my aunts and the grandmoth-
erly types would come up to me and poke me in the 
ribs, cackling, “you’re next.” 

 Finally they stopped when I started doing the 
same to them at funerals. 
 

Puns of the Weak:  If a pig is sold to the pawn shop, is 
it then called a ham-hock? 

Are evil wildebeests bad gnus? 

Marry not a tennis player.  For love means nothing to 
them. 
I always prayed before my trigonometry tests.  I was 
hoping for a sine from above. 
Why should lawyers be buried 100 feet deep?  Because 
deep down, they’re really good people. 
 

Project Rachel 
  Help for women and men to heal from the pain of abor-
tion.  For assistance call 1-877-RACHEL-5. 

 

Reporting Allegations of Child Sexual Abuse 
   To report allegations of sexual abuse of a minor by clergy 
or other church personnel -- even if it is in the past -- individ-
uals are encouraged to call the Diocese's Child Abuse Re-
porting and Investigation number at (217) 321-1155. Indi-
viduals may also contact Illinois Department of Children and 
Family Services Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.25.ABUSE. 

 

QND Extravaganza 
   The QND Extravaganza, “Spirit of QND,” will be held on 
Friday, November 15, 2024 at The Ambiance, 5225 Kochs 
Lane. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. Enjoy an evening with dinner 
and drinks (beer, wine and soda included), and both live and 
silent auction items to benefit QND. The raffle grand prize is 
$3000.00 in cash, or 1-year QND tuition, or 2 years Catholic 
grade school tuition. Event Tickets are $75 each. They are 
available online at: 
https://quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza2024  
   The silent auctions will be online and open for bidding two 
days before the event. Raffle tickets are also available 
online for $50. Tickets will go on sale October 1st.  If you 
have any questions, please contact one of the Co-Chairs 
listed below. We hope you will come experience the Raider 
Family with us that night!  Amber Hendrian- 217-316-1591; 
Gina Bergman- 217-430-6080 

 

Online Giving Now Available 
   St. Peter has partnered with Pushpay to 
create an easy way to make online contri-
butions to the Church, School, or Hai-
ti.  Please use QRCode or Pushpay link 
below to start your yearly giving .  Any 
questions please contact the parish of-
fice. 
https://pushpay.com/g/stpeterquincy  

 
 

Diocesan Collections   
 

World Mission:  $45.00 
  
 

 Haiti Sister Parish Collections 
 

Collected $640.00 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 

 October 27 Total to Date 

Loose Collections $1,257.48 $19,757.99 

Regular Collections $15,634.00 $432,638.95 

Annual School Fund  $27,391.00 $152,088.48 

Holy Days $1,410.00 $4,707.00 

Totals $45,692.48 $609,192.42 

Total Budget Goal $32,000.00 $544,000.00 

Difference $13,692.48 $65,192.42 
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Henry Geise 
Jeanne Lubbe 
Darlene Doyle 
Eleanor Hubble 
Mary Billeter 
Stephen Hull 
Norma Johnson 
Donald Rees 
B.T. Kemner 
Marjorie Steinkamp 
Mary Nell Meyer 
Dorothy Deters 
Barbara Deters 
Joan Dowler 
Lorna Shade 
Mark Schell 
Hugo Magliocco 
Daniel Dailing 
Georgeanne LaRoche 
Patricia Sloan 
Mary Effrein 
Joan Wilson 
Jay Grawe 
Barbara Kiefer 
Russell Fairchild 
Judith Genenbacher 
Della Appel 
Roberta Ehrhardt 
Barbara Hilgenbrinck 
Larry Wottman 
Thomas Shade 
Herb Steinkamp 
Jill Geise 
Alden Shipp 

Other Remembered  Deceased 
Loved Ones: 
Carl & Alice Adair 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Allison 
Bob & Helen Amburn 
Julie Sturhahn Barry 
Henry & Rosalia Bentrop   
Richard Bentrop 
Ab & Margie Benz 
Bill & Verna Blersch 
Mark Bocke 
Bill & Mary Brahler 
Randy & Sandy Brinkman 
Cynthia & David Brown 
Howard Buckley 
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Carper 

George Caspermeyer 
Daniel E. Cook 
Sue Cunningham 
Ann M. Derrick 
Barb Deters 
Fabe & Virginia Deters 
Raymond & Viola Deters 
Dodie Doellman 
Floyd Doellman 
Pat Ellerbrock 
Marge & Leo Enlow 
Gerald  & Catherine Fitzgerald 
Kelle Fleming 
Sandy Flesner 
Roger Frankenhoff 
Leona & Walter Franklin 
Sister Mary Franklin 
Rod Frese 
Albert & Margaret Frier 
John Funke 
Virgil & Alice Funke 
Rock & Catherine Gauthier 
Donald  & Laura Geiser 
Gabriella Marie Hanlin 
Mr. Ace & Mrs. Edith Harter 
Bradley Havermale 
Ruth Niehaus Haxel 
Marie & Joseph Hilgenbrink 
John & Ruth Holman 
Karl Holtmeyer 
Jay, Jeff & Judy Humphrey 
Francis Kolb 
Bob & Marianne Kroner 
Boone Kroner 
Jerry Kroner 
Ethard & Neva Lee 
Angela Ley 
Joseph & Angela Ley 
Bill & Yvonne Lohman 
Cathy Lohman 
Carl & Dorothy Mast 
Luke A. Mayfield 
Harry & Coletta McCleary 
Robert McCleary 
John McCourt 
Shirley Mendell 
Dawn M. Meyer 
Jim Meyer 
Brett Allen Miller 
Russell & Lucy Miller 

Clyde & Evelyn Morley 
Dan Nuessen 
Dr. Jim Nuessen 
Dr. Paul Nuessen 
Judy Maas Oakley 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph H. Obert 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Obert 
Dennis Oliver 
Alma Olker 
Michael Pasley 
Marty Peters 
Frank Poore 
Ed, Lilah Ruth & David Radel 
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Raleigh 
Joseph & Joyce Ray 
Kathy Schneider 
Louis Schuckman 
Babe & Opal Schralla 
Chuck  & Pat Schralla 
Ed & Catherine Schwartz 
John & Dee Siebers 
Robert & Mildred Simms 
Floyd & Bebe Sinnock 
Steve Sinnock 
Jesus Soliman, Nicolas Soliman 
Ellen Soliman-Macalalad 
Jack Souders 
Eugene, Marguerite, Mary, Jim & 
 Scott Schlipmann 
David & Pat Stegeman 
Jeff Steinkamp 
Thomas E. Strieker 
Joan & Don Sturhahn 
Jacqueline L. Taylor 
John & Mary Jane Taylor 
Jack & Rita Terford 
Ed Terstriep 
Russ & Rita Terstriep 
Kathy Veihl 
Dorothy & Larry Wand 
Ken & Barbara Wolf 
Vivian Wottman 
Deceased members of the: 
Boone & Schmidt families 
Buckley & Ashbaker families 
Camacho & Johnson families 
Deters & Schrage families 

Remembering Those That Have Passed 

https://quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza2024%20
https://pushpay.com/g/stpeterquincy

